Steven SeEe

From: Tarnoff, Gerald m <gtarnoff@Lifespan.org>
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 10:37 PM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Donovan, Susan R; Rep. Giraldo,

Joshua J.; Rep. Potter, Brandon C.; Rep. Ackerman, Mia A,; Rep. Azzinaro, Samuel A.; Rep.
Bennett, David A,; Rep. Cotter, Megan L.; Rep. Fenton-Fung, Barbara Ann; Rep. Fogarty,
Kathleen A,; Rep. Handy, Arthur; Rep. Kislak, Rebecca M.; Rep. McGaw, Michelle E.; Rep.
Place, David J.; Rep. Speakman, June; Rep. Stewart, Jennifer A.

Subject: Support for H7876, 7624, and 7874dd

Attached is support for these bills that if passed, can help to address the lack of available mental health care that for
youthand for suicide prevention has also been highlighted by Vivek H. Murthy, M.D,MBA, Surgeon General of the United
States

This transmission is intended only for the addressee(s) listed above and may contain information that is confidential. If
you are not the addressee, any use, disclosure, copying or communication of the contents of this message is prohibited.
Please contact me if this message was transmitted in error.



